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Fall Supper 
   

Forever ….. in motion 
   

  

 

 
Come on out and 

participate in the 

Physical Activity for 

Older Adults (50+) 

Cupar Town Hall 

 

Monday & Friday 

9:00-10:00 AM 

 

Wednesday 

7:00-8:00 PM 

 

Cost – FREE!!!!! 

Begins the week of 

October 5th 

 

 Benefits of Physical Activity: 

 Stronger Muscles & Bones 

 Better overall health 

 Weight Control 

 Improved Posture & Balance 

 Reduced Risk of injury 

 Relaxation & reduced stress 

 Improved quality of life 

 Live independently longer 

 Reduce Health care costs 

 Improved cognitive ability 

 

A part of the Regina Qu’Appelle Health Region and the 

Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation Association. 

 

Cupar Meetings: 

Town Council – October 

20th @ 7 pm 

CVFD – October 21st @ 

7:30 pm 

Cupar Library – October 

14 @ 6:30 pm  

If you would like to 

advertise your meetings 

here provide your info to 

the Town Office prior to 

the next Newsletter 

release. 

 

Please 
Purchase  
Your 
Advance  
Tickets  
Before 
Friday 
October 23 
 
 
Take out 
suppers will 
be delivered 
to Cupar 
Residents at 

4:00 pm 

 

 

ATTENTION 
The Cupar Town 
Office will be 
closed October 
12th for 
Thanksgiving and 
October 28th for 
the staff to 
attend a 
workshop. 
We apologize for 
any 
inconvenience 

this may cause. 
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Cupar Public Library 
   

Primary Health Meeting 
   

Leaves/Grass Clippings 
   

The Primary Health Committee will be meeting on 

Tuesday October 13th at the Legion Hall  

 1:00 pm. 

Fall is here and with it 

comes a TON of leaves.   

If you are cleaning up your 

yard and have tons of leaves 

bagged and ready to go, 

please leave them on the 

boulevard at the front of 

your property so our 

maintenance team can pick 

them up with ease.  

OR if you wish to remove 

them yourself, they can be 

taken to the transfer 

site/dump on Saturday’s 

from 10-2 for FREE! 

 

Keep in mind in the 

Spring of 2016 recyclable 

bags will be the only 

bags we will pick up. 

We are planning a busy year ahead with programs for all ages and interests!  First, on Saturday, 

October 17, we will welcome Master Gardener Sue Boxall of Fort Qu’Appelle to do a 

presentation from 2-3 on Fall Gardening and then she will respond to your questions and concerns 

on gardening issues.  All are welcome to attend.  Free admission but there will be a silver collection 

for the coffee hour afterwards.  

  

We are purchasing a new stove and fridge for the Legion Hall.  Once they are installed, then the 

children’s baking and chocolate-making evenings will be planned.  If your child is interested, 

then pre-registration would be encouraged. Dates and times to be announced. 

  

Thank you for your patience as the provincial library system installed a new software program.  

We hope to be trained and have all the bugs out of it soon. 

 

More author visits are being looked into.  If you have a contact, please let us know and we could  

sponsor the visit. 

Babies!  Come in with your mom or dad if they have a library card and you can receive a free book 

from us! 

We welcome the monthly Playschool visits.  Stories and a game take place. 

 Our Open Hours are Wednesdays and Fridays from 10:30-5.  Contact us by phone (306-723-

4749) or by email cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca  and we are located at the Legion Hall on the main 

street.   

 A great way to add useful content to your newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or 

to include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product. 

You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can 

write about a variety of topics, but try to keep your articles short.  

Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. So, when you’re 

finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it. 

 

 

 

 

 

“If you fall, I will be 

there.” 

Sincerely, 

The Floor 

Cupar Newsletter  
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St. Paul Lutheran Church 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Fall “Soup & sandwich/Bake sale” 
      November 7 from  11 – 1 pm 
                Cost - $6/person 

   

Loraas Disposal 
   

Our programs are gearing up for another inspirational year.  The Lutheran Women’s Missionary 

League-Canada (LWMLC) started their monthly meetings, opening with a mini Bible study.  The next 

meeting will be Mon. Oct 19 at 7:30 pm.  They will celebrate their auxiliary on Sun., Oct 4 by 

assisting in the Service and holding a coffee hour afterwards.  On Sat., Oct 17, our group is invited 

to hear the Edmonton Seminary President James Gimbel at Mount Olive Lutheran Church, starting at 

10:30 am. 

  

Cupar Community Playschool continues on Wednesdays in our church basement. 

 

 Worship Services are at 9 am on the first, third and fifth Sunday of the month.  They are held at 

11 am on the second and fourth Sunday of the month with Holy Communion celebrated then 

starting in November.  Inquiries can be made to the church office at 306-723-4899.  

 

 

Our Fall “Soup, Sandwich and a Bake Sale” will take place on Sat., Nov. 7 from 11 

am – 1 pm.  Take-out/delivery is available.  Cost is $6.  Proceeds go to various 

mission/ministries locally and internationally.  This is sponsored by the LWMLC and the 

FaithLife chapter. 

 

On September 30th the Loraas truck was completing their pickup of the grey bins on the East side 

of town.  One or more of the bins contained aerosol cans while the other contained hot ashes of 

some sort.  Well this combination started the truck on fire that our maintenance team assisted in 

putting it out.   

PLEASE do not dispose of aerosol cans in the garbage - They are to be taken to Sarcan and/or 

disposed of properly.  As for the ashes, please ensure all your ashes are completely cooled before 

throwing them away. 

This could have been far worse if the can was to explode or if the driver did not notice.  No one 

was hurt but we can all do our part to ensure everyone can be safe by disposing of their items 

correctly. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

                                     

 

 

Doctors suggest 2 

glasses of wine a day 

has health benefits! 

 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCN7Jm43YrsgCFQoXPgodlw0Nbg&url=http://www.bsafeelectrix.com/faq.htm&bvm=bv.104317490,d.dmo&psig=AFQjCNHTOFYvs1bRryWqKTZyjmAwPo-R3g&ust=1444249841136433
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Sewer Trouble          Cupar transfer site   
   

Walking at Night 
   

If you have problems with your sewer with 

tree roots, etc, please contact Jason’s Sewer. 

 

Jason @ 306-726-7749 

Or 

Peter @ 306-529-8676 or 306-939-2230 

 

They will help you resolve any issues you may 

have. 

The Cupar Transfer site is open 

Saturdays  

10-2 pm. 

Cash is required for hauling on site and prior to 

dumping material.  Leaves/grass clippings and 

trees are free. 

Transfer site will be closed for the year on 

October 31st. 

The days are getting shorter 

and it is getting dark much 

earlier.  People are still 

getting out trying to enjoy 

the last few days of nice 

weather when we get it by 

going for walks.  We are 

asking the public to think of 

safety while doing so.  When 

you wear dark clothes while 

walking in the 

evening/morning light or 

darkness you are very hard 

to see.  Please ensure you 

wear some sort of reflective 

clothing so vehicles can see 

you I in the duller evening 

light or rainy/overcast days. 

Drivers may not see you and 

we do not want an accident 

to happen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“My therapist told me the 

way to achieve true inner 

peace is to finish what I 

start. So far I’ve finished 

two bags of M&Ms and a 

chocolate cake. I feel 

better already. 

Cupar Newsletter 

 

 
 
 
My grandfather invented 
Cliff's Notes. It all started 
back in 1912... Well, to 
make a long story short 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNGEyMLersgCFUsyPgodlEQI6g&url=http://www.hsvpolice.com/halloweensafetytips.htm&psig=AFQjCNFxMZr9P7adZm9NHqplw4fxjqjHCg&ust=1444251464527729
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJGXyaDprsgCFUM-PgodxuQHlQ&url=http://www.suggestkeyword.com/ZmFjZXBhbG0gZW1vamk/&bvm=bv.104615367,bs.2,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNEmf5eCLIWVA4sevczbyewAuTd6tw&ust=1444254401319539
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCILX-7LprsgCFcF5Pgod8LgHaA&url=http://galleryhip.com/double-facepalm-obama.html&bvm=bv.104615367,bs.2,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNEmf5eCLIWVA4sevczbyewAuTd6tw&ust=1444254401319539
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Cupar Pool “Brick” Fundraiser 
 

   

WELCOME!!!! 
   

Branches 
   

The Cupar Pool is about to get a major renovation as it is well over due.  With the matching grant 

we received, we will be replacing the boiler, the heater, new water lines, new liner in the pool (as 

we are losing about 5000 gallons of water every week due to cracking), cleaning equipment, pool 

covers and whatever else we can get done to ensure the pool does not decay to the point of no 

return.   

As this is quite an expensive venture, and the grant does not cover all the Reno’s that need to be 

done, we are reaching out to the community to help out by raising enough money to replace the 

patio stones around the pool on the deck.  We are selling ‘Bricks” at a cost of $100/brick and 

everyone who buys one will have their name on a plaque displayed at the pool proudly showing 

their support. We have a good amount available but we are sure they will sell fast! Come on out 

and donate to the upgrade of the pool so our generation and the next generations can enjoy the 

only pool on Highway 22.    

Receipt available at the Town Office and your name will be displayed on the wall at the 

pool recognizing your generosity! 

Branch pick up 

will be October 

15th! 

This will be the last time we 

will pick up branches and 

haul them away so…. 

Please have your branches 

somewhere our equipment 

can pick them up with ease. 

Make sure they are bundled 

or laying together so they 

can be picked up with the 

forks of the tractor. 

Make sure they are all there 

as there will not be another 

tree/branch pick up this 

year.  All others will have to 

be hauled away at the 

expense of the homeowner, 

by the homeowner or have 

to wait until spring.  

The transfer site will be 

closed for the season on 

October 31st so plan 

accordingly. 

 

 

 

We would like to welcome 

Mike Pearce to our Town of 

Cupar maintenance team.  

He brings with him 

knowledge so diverse as 

well as brawn for all the 

tough jobs.  Welcome to our 

team Mike and we can’t wait 

to get rolling to get things 

done.  

If you happen to see him on 

the street you may not 

recognize him so I am using 

a picture or how we all see 

him – looking up.    

WELOME MIKE!!!!!!! 

 

Swimming teaches 

lifesaving skills and boosts 

confidence.  We need to 

ensure this is here for our 

kids, grandkids, great great 

grandkids, and so on… 

 

What did the 

Pirate say on 
his 80th 

Birthday? 
 

Aye Matey 
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Street Sweeper 
   

Utility bills 
   

 

 

Just a reminder, all utility 

bills are due at the end of 

each billing month to avoid 

any interest charges. 

Water meter reads need to 

be in the Town Office no 

 

Later than the 25th of that 

month to ensure they can be 

entered into that billing.    

Late water meter reads will 

not be used. 

 

 

Leaves are falling, blowing 

and piling up all over.  We will 

be starting to sweep the 

streets to keep the gutters 

clear for water flow and to 

just tidy up the town. 

To make this easier we ask 

that you please park in your 

driveway or off the street so 

we can get to all the corners 

and edges. 

If you see the sweeper 

heading your way moving your 

vehicle temporarily will help 

out as well. 

Thank you for your assistance! 

 

 

 

Town of Cupar 
116 Stanley Street 
Box 397  
Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0 
 
Phone 
(306)723.4324 

 
Fax 
(306)723.4644 
 
E-mail 
townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

See us at: 
www.townofcupar.com 

 

Cupar Newsletter 

 

 

Historical Fun Facts that you may not know!! 
 

1. Officially, the longest war in history was between the Netherlands and the Isles of 
Scilly, which lasted from 1651 to 1986. There were no casualties. 

2. The Anglo-Zanzibar war of 1896 is the shortest war on record lasting an exhausting 
38 minutes. 

3. Albert Einstein was offered the role of Israel’s second President in 1952, but 
declined. 

4. Napoleon was once attacked by rabbits. 
5. Ronald Reagan was a lifeguard during high school and saved 77 people’s lives. 
6. In 1912, a Paris orphanage held a raffle to raise money—the prizes were live 

babies. 
7. A New Orleans man hired a pirate to rescue Napoleon from his prison on St. 

Helena. 
8. The “D” in D-Day stands for “Day”, in other words, “Day-Day”. 
9. England’s King George I was actually German. 
10. Soon after building started in 1173, the foundation of the Pisa tower settled 

unevenly. Construction was stopped, and was continued only a 100 years later. 

Therefore, the leaning tower was never straight. 
 

                                                    


